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Cobourg Receives Funding from the 
Inclusive Communities Grants Program

cobourg.ca/escribe

The Town of Cobourg has received $60,000 to 
enhance accessibility within the downtown core 
ensuring all residents are able to safely access 
areas of business, parks and Victoria Hall. 

This initiative is funded entirely by the Inclusive 
Communities Grant Program awarded by the 
Ministry of Seniors and Accessibility. The Town of 
Cobourg completed the application in December 
2020 and received notice of the success of the 
application in March 2021.

Visit cobourg.ca/news to learn more.

Employment Opportunities within  
the Town of Cobourg

ontario.ca/bookvaccine

Vaccination appointments are now available for residents 40+ years.
Current Eligibility: Phase Two - Mass Delivery

The Town of Cobourg is currently hiring for the 
following positions:

•	 Small Business Facilitator (contract) 
Deadline to apply: May 9, 2021.

•	 Manager, Human Resources 
Deadline to apply: May 6, 2021.

•	 Administrative Assistant, Fire 
Deadline to apply: May 2, 2021.

Visit cobourg.ca/jobs to view the complete job 
descriptions and more details on how to apply.

1-888-999-6488Book today!

Our Local  
Vaccination 

Status

The Town of Cobourg has reviewed the new 
regulations and tightened restrictions from the 
Stay-At-Home Order, and updated the changes 
to municipal services and programs.

As of April 19, 2021:

Outdoor gatherings must be with members 
of your household only. Those who live 
alone may join one household.

Playgrounds, play structures, and equipment 
are open if both the children and their 
parents can maintain a physical distance of 
at least two metres from others.

Outdoor parks and recreational areas, dog 
parks are open for exercise purposes only.

All Town parks or recreational areas including 
the Victoria Park Beach remain open for 
the purposes of permitting persons to walk 
through or use portions of the park, beach or 
recreational area.

Picnic sites and picnic tables are closed.

Sports facilities, multi-use fields, basketball 
courts, baseball diamonds, tennis and 
pickleball courts, soccer fields, and the 
skateboard park are closed.

All non-essential construction is closed.

Weddings, funerals, and religious services, 
rites or ceremonies are limited to 10 people 
indoors or outdoors.

Visit cobourg.ca/covid19 to learn more.

Emergency Control Group Reviews the 
Lastest Provincial Public Health Guidelines

A Message from the Mayor 
Please continue to abide by 
the Stay-At-Home Order and 
to take everyone’s health and 
safety seriously. Only go out if it’s 
essential, wear a mask, wash your 

hands and practice physical distancing. Continue to 
make those good choices.

-- Mayor John Henderson, Town of Cobourg


